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Kia ora, 

MONTCALM STREET - SEWER RENEWAL  

Nelson City Council (NCC) has a programme to renew our wastewater pipes when there is a 

need. We regularly check these pipes to determine whether they need to be replaced.  

The main sewer pipe in Montcalm Street is now showing signs of deterioration. It needs to be 

replaced to prevent future disruptions or damage to the environment.  

This work will require us to dig up the old pipe and replace it with a new pipe. This work will be 

disruptive, including road closures noise and vibrations as we install the new pipe. We will do 

our best to minimise these disruptions where possible.  

Work is planned to begin late May and is estimated to take approximately 12 weeks to 

complete (weather dependent).  

You may see some minor work happening over the next two weeks. This is to complete some 

further investigations ahead of the main work starting. This will allow the project to be 

completed as quickly as possible.  

For more information and project updates, please visit our website Shape.Nelson.govt.nz and 

click on “Montcalm Street sewer renewal”. 

If you have any initial concerns regarding this project, please feel free to give me a call.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Cameron Ford 

Senior Project Manager  

03 546 0200 


